
Appendix 20 

We understand there is an application in to increase the  licensable hours to the 
restaurant called Pegasus in the High Street Sevenoaks, 
 
We live next door to this restaurant and have had no notification of any application 
at all. Earlier this year they built an extension which doubled the size of this 
restaurant, this is now open. The last two weekends they have been open and very 
noisy late into the night, 
 
We oppose this application for the following reasons: 
1. The requested late hours, up to 2.30 am, for music and dancing will be very 

loud and will impact on our privacy and sleep. 
2. There is no adequate parking facility and people are already encroaching on 

surrounding private properties. 
3. People will inevitably be noisy when leaving the restaurant late at night and 

early morning. 
4. This restaurant is next door to Rockdale old folks home. 
5. This area is already very busy, it is  on the main London road with the only 

access to parking being through Rockdale Road which is already very busy with 
private, commercial and emergency traffic, 

Vincent Potter and Diana Latter 
 


